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The Hawaii Conference is saddened by the recent senseless loss of life of George Floyd. We join our 
brothers and sisters by publicly condemning bigotry, violence, hatred,  and injustice; behaviors that are 
in direct opposition to those of Jesus.  
 
Seventh-day Adventists pioneers advocated for abolition, equality, and justice. As disciples of Jesus, 
each of us is called to make a difference, to be compassionate, to lovingly engage in our communities, 
and to respond with love in a Christlike manner. 


